
UCPD Crime Alert: Burglary at Oban Apartments 

 
On Tuesday, July 16, 2024, at about 5:00 am, UCRPD officers were called to the Oban Apartments at 950 

Linden St., regarding a burglary to an apartment unit. The resident told officers that they secured their 

apartment when they left earlier in the day, but discovered that someone had opened the sliding door and 

gained access into the residence while they were away.  While the resident found the sliding door open 

upon their return to the apartment, there did not appear to be indicators of forced entry. 

 

UCRPD officers are investigating this crime. If you have information you believe is relevant to this 

investigation, please contact an officer at 951-827-5222, or by email at ucpdgeneralmail@ucr.edu. You 

may also leave an anonymous tip here.  

 

In light of this incident, we urge all residents to ensure that all points of entry to their homes are properly 

secured at all times. Please consider the following safety tips to enhance your home security: 

1. In addition to locking your doors, close all blinds and shutters before leaving your residence. 

2. Consider installing additional security measures such as separate mechanical door locks or 

devices specifically designed for sliding doors. 

3. If you notice any suspicious activity or individuals in the neighborhood, please report it to 

UCRPD immediately at 951-827-5222. 
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